
 

5th September 2016 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 10 GCSE Parent Information Evening  

Tuesday 13th September 2016 at 5.30pm in the Main Hall 
 
As you are aware your child is embarking on a two year journey to their eventual GCSE success. It is 
very important that we ensure that your child has every success during this period. 
 
From 2015, changes were made to GCSE examinations in a number of subjects and so we feel that it 
is important for both students and parents to be up-to-date with all of these changes. 
 
In order for you to fully support your child during this process we have organised an information 
evening where you will hear presentations from the Senior Directors of Teaching & Learning in Maths, 
English and Science. 
 
The evening will allow you to gain an insight into how the final grades are calculated in the different 
subject areas but will more importantly give you advice on how you can best support your child at 
home. 
 
Please return the reply slip below to your child’s form tutor which will confirm your attendance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr S. Arnell   Ms A. Toft      
Deputy Headteacher  Associate Assistant Head Teacher 
    Head of KS4             
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
We will be/not be attending the GCSE information evening on Tuesday 13th September at 5.30pm. 
 
 
Student Name: ...................................................................  Form: .................... 

 

Parent Name: .....................................................................  Date: .................... 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 


